
 

 

 

 

The Faculty of Forestry has been engaged in a review process that is designed to provide guidance 

for quality improvement and future directions. The letter from the Vice-Provost announcing the 

three members of the external review team is posted here. The reviewers are  J. Keith Gilless 

(Dean, College of Natural Resources, University of California, Berkeley), Anja Geitmann (Dean 

and Associate Vice-Principal, Macdonald Campus, Faculty of Agricultural and Environmental 

Sciences, McGill University), and Lisa Sennerby Forsse (Rector/Vice-Chancellor Emeritus, 

Swedish University of Agricultural  Sciences). The external review team will be visiting the 

Faculty from May 4 to 6.   

  

Faculty, staff, students, alumni and stakeholders have been invited to participate in the process.  A 

schedule is being developed for meetings with the external examiners on May 4  and 5. You may 

be contacted with a request for your input. 

  

If you have any suggestions or questions, please contact me or Anne Koven, who is working with 

the Faculty to compile the Self-Study Report that is given to the external reviewers in advance of 

their site visit. 
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